
The Oxford Police Department and University Police Department have
partnered with the Oxford Field Office of the FBI and the Mississippi Attorney
General’s Office for additional resources and assistance where needed. 

The joint investigation is ongoing. As of July 19th, officers are:
- Continuing to follow up on all tips.
- Digital warrants have been returned and officers are reviewing the data.
- We are still awaiting numerous other digital search warrants.
- More physical area searches have been conducted.
- Additional video footage has been obtained and reviewed.

We will continue to update as developments occur.

Please contact OPD at 662-232-2400, UPD at 662-915-7234, and
CrimeStoppers at 662-234-8477, or you can direct message us on any of our
social media accounts.

Facebook: @OxfordMSPolice or @OleMissPolice
Twitter: @OxfordPolice or @OleMissPolice

T h e  O x f o r d  P o l i c e  D e p a r t m e n t  &  T h e  U n i v e r s i t y  P o l i c e  D e p a r t m e n t


